
Maples Rehabilitation and Nursing Center, LLC 
 
Eastport in person visits suspension lifted 11/13/2021 
 

* * * * * * * * * * 
With this update on how the COVID-19 virus has impacted Maples, please know nursing and 
administration are working tirelessly to manage this crisis. Our guidance on procedure comes 
from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the Center for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services (CMS) and Massachusetts Department of Public Health (DPH) to reduce the 
spread and impact of COVID-19, measures include: 
  
In the event of a positive case: 
 Testing according to State requirements. 
 Cohort of COVID-19 positive residents and quarantining for new admissions and current 

residents. 
 Enhanced infection control precautions.  
 Screening residents, staff, and essential visitors for expanded list of symptoms  
 Restrictions on entry to the building – according to current State requirements. 
 Modified Communal activities. 
 Compassionate care bedside visits, virtual visits. 
 In person visits according to DPH Guidelines. 
 
For privacy concerns, we cannot provide specific information about the individuals who have 
confirmed or suspected COVID-19, we can only provide information to the authorized contact 
person on file. We will contact you directly if your loved one is suspected of or diagnosed with 
COVID-19. All families of residents and staff who test positive are contacted directly. 
 
We thank you for your support during this difficult time, and we wish you all safety and health. 
 
Update November 24, 2021 

COVID-19 (+) Residents - current 0 
COVID-19 (+) Residents – current admitted (+) 0 
COVID-19 (+) Residents - cumulative 89 
COVID-19 (+) Staff - current 0 
COVID-19 (+) Staff - cumulative 75 
PPE Available Yes 

 


